
 

  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

     
 
 

25th March 2022 
 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Comic Relief  
Once again thank you for supporting Red Nose Day last week. The total of cash and online donations for 
Hollinswood is £267.00. In what are difficult times this is a brilliant effort. Well done to everyone who 
donated.  
 
Breakfast Club 
We are not putting up prices for our Breakfast Club this year. The Governors feel that the club provides a 
valuable service for working parents and is a calm and steady start for the children. If you require further 
details about Breakfast Club, then contact Mrs Gill on susan.gill@taw.org.uk or call 01952 386920.  
 
Covid Update 
In the next week or so free PCR and LFD tests will cease for the majority of people in the country. If there 
are any implications for schools, I will let you know as it is still a virus that is making staff and children 
unwell and keeping them away from school for 6-10 days.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Glenn Atkinson 
Headteacher  

 

Hollinswood Primary School and Nursery 
Headteacher: Mr G Atkinson BEd(Hons) 
___________________________________ 
Dale Acre Way, Hollinswood, Telford, Shropshire TF3 2EP 

Tel: 01952 386920/386930 

Email: a2200@taw.org.uk / h2200@taw.org.uk  

Web: http://hollinswoodprimary.co.uk/  
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